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Striping operation between Broadway and Bobby Foster in Albuquerque  

 
 
Albuquerque, NM – I-25 northbound and Southbound, between Broadway and the Bobby Foster 
overpass will have a mobile striping operation occurring Wednesday, November 27 between the hours 
of 11:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. to paint pavement stripes. The striping will provide new detour lanes for 
the Construction Widening of I-25. Traffic will be reduced to one lane and will occur in both directions 
of I-25.   

 
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website. 

 
 

 www.nmroads.com. 
Work is weather dependent and subject to change 
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